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Martha’s Vineyard Bank and the Martha’s Vineyard Bank Charitable Foundation 

Awards $17,000 in Grants and Donations to Area Nonprofits 

 
Edgartown, MA – Martha’s Vineyard Bank announced today that the Martha’s Vineyard 

Bank and the Martha’s Vineyard Bank Charitable Foundation have awarded $17,000 in their 

fourth quarter 2019 cycles to non-profits on Island and in the surrounding area. 

 

The Grants Committee meets quarterly and is committed to the betterment of our community 

in the areas of Education, Economic Development, Health & Human Services, Culture, Art 

& Historic Heritage, and Community Services. 

 

The eight organizations chosen for this quarter provide vital services in these segments and 

they are: Falmouth Education Foundation, Friends of MVY Radio, West Falmouth Library, 

The Helene Johnson and Dorothy West Foundation for Artists in Need, The Martha’s 

Vineyard Playhouse, Wings for Falmouth Families, Dukes County Sheriff’s Association, and 

Friends of Family Planning. 

 

The next grant application deadline is February 19th, 2020 for the Q1 March meeting and one 

may apply at mvbank.com. 

 

 

The Martha’s Vineyard Bank Charitable Foundation is one of the ways that Martha’s 

Vineyard Bank provides philanthropic support for nonprofit and community service 

organizations operating throughout the local area.  The Foundation supports non-profit 

organizations that enhance the societal and economic development in the communities the 

Bank serves.  More information about the Martha’s Vineyard Bank Charitable Foundation is 

available at mvbank.com. 

 

Martha’s Vineyard Bank is a full-service bank headquartered in Edgartown, Massachusetts.  

Services offered include residential and commercial lending, business and personal banking, 

trust, and investment services. The Bank operates 11 offices and 17 ATMs on Martha’s 

Vineyard and in Falmouth. With over a century-long tradition of providing financial services, 

Martha’s Vineyard Bank reports $844 million in total assets as of December 31, 2019. 

Martha’s Vineyard Bank deposits are totally insured through the Federal Deposit Insurance 

Corporation (FDIC) and the Depositor’s Insurance Fund (DIF). Investment services are 

provided by Martha’s Vineyard Investment Advisors, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Martha’s 

Vineyard Bank. 

 

For more information visit www.mvbank.com or contact: 

Christine (CJ) Conrad, Vice President, Marketing and Solution Development, (508) 684-

4171 or cconrad@mvbank.com; or Patti Leighton, Community Relations Director at (774) 

310-2030 or  pleighton@mvbank.com.  

 


